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TENNIS NORTHERN BEACHES AUTUMN  2018 

 

All 2018 competitions have kicked 

off in great style as per usual. We 

have 93 junior teams and 94 senior 

teams entered across all our 

competitions. We wish everyone a 

great year and successful 

competitions. 

 

STL: We will keep all clubs and 

coaches updated when we hear 

more information from TNSW for future 

STL competitions. 

 

During the adult competitions, play is 

to be “continuous” this does not mean 

that you cannot change the order of 

serve or receive; it just means there is 

no break between sets! 

 

The Committee have updated the 

rulebook and this will be published 

shortly for all to view via the website. 
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Sydney Tennis 

League (STL) has 

been postponed for 

term 1 2018 from 

TNSW.  
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Welcome to the 2018 Talking 

Tennis newsletter edition. We 

are excited for the year ahead 

and hope to provide you all 

with some interesting tennis 

information and what’s 

happening within our own local 

clubs and competitions. 
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I’d first like to thank my hard 

working committee over the 

break. The effort they put in 

week in and week out on many 

fronts is what holds our 

association in high steed as one 

of the leading associations in 

Tennis NSW. 

 

With all the tennis over the 

summer break I hope it has 

spurred everyone on to dust off 

those cob webs from their 

racquets or join back into one 

of our competitions for some 

smashing fun. With this being 

said I would like to encourage 

all clubs and coaches to 

register their players with 

TNSW. This registration is 

important for insurance 

purposes, future funding from 

government initiatives and in 

order to keep local sporting 

venues. 
 

Joel Goodwin 

PRESIDENT’S CORNER 

 

AUTUMN  2018 TNB 

 



 

 3 Dolor Sit Amet 

Lorem Ipsum Issue | Date 

CLUB NEWS 
+ 

A gentle reminder that all club 

committee members must have 

valid working with children 

checks (WWC) and there also 

should be a child protection 

officer delegated to each club 

as required by TNSW. 

 

Tennis Australia has a zero 

tolerance approach to any form 

of child abuse and is committed 

to ensuring the sport of tennis is 

a safe and friendly environment 

for children and young people.  

http://www.tennis.com.au/nsw/c

lubs/working-with-children-

check 

 

Keeping in line with all things 

safe, does your club have an 

emergency plan if things go 

poorly?  

Well don’t forget to check out 

the Sports Defibrillator program 

and NSW government grants. 

 

Defibrillator- sports grants 

We also wish to take the time 

here to point out that in the 

best interest for our sport and 

the success of our strong local 

competitions that clubs should 

not run or appear to be running 

competitions that conflict with 

Tennis Northern Beaches 

arranged competitions 

/tournaments. 
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DID YOU KNOW? 

 Foot faults whilst neither side can call them (only an on court official 

can) we should not be doing them, always make sure that your feet do 

not touch or go over the service line (of course touching court) before you 

have made contact with the ball. 

 

 

 The Tennis Northern Beaches Calendar is up on the website for your 

viewing. Please take note of the dates and check back regularly to see if 

any changes have been made. 

 

 

 Tennis Northern Beaches Committee hold regular meetings. Please 

feel free to come along and hear what has been happening or is coming 

up. If you would like to come along please email tennisnb@tpg.com.au 

for the next meeting details. 
 

TNB  
See you on the court! 
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